Another ha{f term completed in Class 1 and what fun it has been!

This week, we have continued with our Going Places topics and have been focusing
on the story ‘Mr Gumpy’s Motorcar’. The children have enjoyed exploring fields and
describing what they can see and followed instructions to create their own edible car
from bananas and smarties! In topic, we had lots of fun investigating how different
amounts of water change the consistency of mud focusing on the lanquage dry, hard,

sticky and wet.

Have a lovely half term break!




